
 

 
>>> "O'Conor, Anita" <AOConor@chw.org> 07/23/04 09:15AM >>> 
Hello MaryAnn and Tracy, 
I received my letter from Mayor Barrett re my commission reappointment, and it provided a nice opportunity for the CPC 
to discuss our involvement in the MCDVSA.  For the past year, I feel that I have not been able to put the time into the 
MCDVSA that it deserves, and therefore feel it would be best for the CPC appointment to be transferred to someone else.  
Mark Lyday, our program administrator, has indicated that he would be happy to become the commission member (he is 
currently our alternate), with another CPC staff member as alternate.   
I have very much enjoyed working with everyone at MCDVSA, and respect the work that is being done by that 
organization on behalf of victims of violence in Milwaukee.   
Please let me know how I should proceed. 
Thanks, Anita 
 
Anita O'Conor, LCSW 
Child Protection Center 
Children's Hospital of WI 
PO Box 1997, ms 746 
Milwaukee, WI  53201 
phone: 414-277-8990 
fax: 414-277-8969 

 


